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Dear Colleagues

Further to your request for information on approaches to tackle discrimination against women in public and private life, please find below a contribution from the UK.  I hope this sets out our headline approach and that the link gives you access to more detailed information.

--begins--

The UK has committed to putting girls and women at the heart of our development assistance. Our new vision for girls and women builds on the commitments set out in our Department for International Development’s Business Plan. It sets out four pillars for greater and more effective action, with the aim that girls’ and women’s lives are significantly improved and sustainably transformed. We will work to: 

·         Delay first pregnancy and support safe childbirth; 

·         Get economic assets directly to girls and women; 

·         Get girls through secondary school; 

·         Prevent violence against girls and women. 

The UK has committed to help at least 10 million women access justice through courts, police and legal assistance, and to work on violence against women in at least 15 countries.  

We are on track to meet our commitments. A recent mapping exercise shows that at least 25 development country offices are either funding or planning programmes on violence against women and girls. This includes a mix of work focused on preventing VAWG as well as responding to it when it happens.  We are now working to develop guidance for our country programmes, and will be developing new tools to measure the impact of our interventions.   

In addition, The UK provides 10 million pounds in core funding to UN Women, and 3.25 million to their Women, Peace and Security programme.

--ends--
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